Dear Esteemed Alumni:

It is with great pleasure and excitement that | extend a warm welcome to all members
of our esteemed alumni community. As we embark on this journey of reconnection
and celebration of shared experiences, it is my honor to serve as your President
(Transition) and facilitate communication among our distinguished alums.

Here are a few areas to highlight our alma mater:

OBERLIN’S BUDDAH READY FOR
@ HURDLES CHALLENGE

Article from The Jamaica STAR, 2023

| ¢ @thejamaicastar: #StarSports: Following his record
Ry in the Class Two boys’ 400-meter hurdles at the

Eastern Athletics Championships, Oberlin High
School Assauni Buddah has no fear ahead of the

March 19-23 ISSA/ GraceKennedy Boys' and Girls’
. Athletics Championships (Champs) as he is ready
7 for all challenges.

Sports: Oberlin came fifth at the Eastern Schools Championships held on the 12th and
the 13th of February. The girls team took 3rd place and the boys team, 8th place.

The school’s sports day was held in the first week of February with the top three
House placements being (in order) - Beardslee, Montgomery, and Allan.

CONGRATULATIONS to all our sports enthusiasts!
Exams: Activities are in high gear for exam preparation. Grades 11 and 12 (i.e. fifth

and sixth) are actively engaged in their SBAs and mock exams.
All the best to our students.



